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Action Required For Identifying the Recalled  
Bendix® SL-4™ Stop Light Switch

Bendix® SL-4™ Stop Light Switch 

Date Code 
Location

Identifying Bendix® SL-4™ Stop Light Switches 
Covered in this Field Action

The Bendix® SL-4™ stop light switch includes a date code 
printed on a white Bendix label affixed to the unit. The date 
code, featuring a “Month/Year” format, appears in red type. 
Stop light switches covered by this campaign would have 
a date code of either 12/19 or 01/20. For example, an SL-4 
stop light switch manufactured in December of 2019 will 
have a date code of “12/19” in red type, and an SL-4 stop 
light switch manufactured in January of 2020 will have a 
date code of “01/20” in red type. Verification of the date 
code is required to determine if the stop light switch is a 
part of the recall campaign. 

If the date code is either 12/19 or 01/20, it can be assumed 
the stop light switch is part of the recall campaign and needs 
to be replaced. If the date code is neither 12/19 nor 01/20, it 
can be assumed the stop light switch is not affected by this 
recall or the switch has already been replaced. 

For technical support, call the Bendix Tech Team at 1-800-AIR-BRAKE (1-800-247-2725), option 2,  
Monday through Thursday,  8:00 a.m. –  6:00 p.m., and Friday, 8:00 a.m. - 5:00 p.m. ET. 


